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  Math in Society David Lippman,2012-09-07 Math in Society is a survey of
contemporary mathematical topics, appropriate for a college-level topics
course for liberal arts major, or as a general quantitative reasoning
course.This book is an open textbook; it can be read free online at
http://www.opentextbookstore.com/mathinsociety/. Editable versions of the
chapters are available as well.
  Panzer III Michael Hayton,Dick Taylor,2017-02-15 When Hitler unleashed
Operation Barbarossa against the Soviet Union in June 1941, the 23-tonne
Panzer III was in the vanguard of the German assault. The German Panzer III
tank (official designation Panzerkampfwagen III, Sd Kfz 141, abbreviated to
PzKpfw III) saw widespread use during the Second World War campaigns in
Poland, France, the Soviet Union and the Balkans, and in North Africa with
the famous Afrika Korps. A small number were still in use in Normandy (1944),
at Anzio (1943), in Norway and Finland and in Operation Market Garden (1944).
Some 5,774 were built between 1937 and 1943. Although the Panzer III was
conceived to operate alongside the infantry-supporting Panzer IV to fight
other tanks and armoured fighting vehicles, the roles were reversed when the
German Army came up against the formidable Soviet T-34 tank. A tank with a
more powerful anti-tank gun was needed so the Panzer IV with its larger
turret ring and long-barrelled 7.5cm KwK 40 gun was used in tank-versus-tank
battles, with the Panzer III being redeployed in the infantry support role.
Production of the Panzer III ended in 1943, although its dependable chassis
provided hulls for the Sturmgeschutz III (StuG III) assault gun, one of the
most successful of the war, until the end of the war. Centrepiece of the
Haynes Panzer III Tank Manual is the Bovington Tank Museum's PzKpfw III Ausf
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L, which has been restored to running condition. This tank belonged to the
same battalion as the museum's famous Tiger I (the 501st (Heavy) Panzer
Abteilung) and is an early production Ausf L, modified for tropical service.
It was shipped via Naples to Benghazi in Libya in July 1942 and was issued to
the 8th Panzer Regiment, part of the 15th Panzer Division and probably fought
in the Battle of Alam Halfa. It was subsequently captured by the British Army
and shipped to the UK.The Tank Museum has restored the tank to running order,
has repainted it in its original camouflage and markings and is currently
replacing many of the ancillary tools and equipment that it carried.
  Panzer III- gERMANY'S medium Tank ,
  The Essential Guide to Business Etiquette Lillian H. Chaney,Jeanette S.
Martin,2007-09-30 Which fork should you use to eat the salad at a business
lunch? What does business casual really mean? What's the one thing it's
important not to do when meeting a Japanese businessperson for the first
time? Good social skills are critical to success in today's competitive
business world. Excellent manners not only grease the wheels of commerce, but
an employee's positive professional image rubs off on the company and
improves its reputation. The Essential Guide to Business Etiquette, a
practical guide for interacting effectively with colleagues, customers, and
business associates, details the social skills necessary to ensure personal
and professional success. Good manners are like gold in today's fractious
business environment—and thus provide an edge in getting and keeping new
business. The Essential Guide to Business Etiquette features 14 chapters
covering the most critical areas that can help people succeed in the climb up
the corporate ladder. From the basics of getting off on the right foot during
the job interview to handling office politics to dining etiquette, this book
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covers everything today's businessperson needs to know to navigate the tricky
world of etiquette whether at home or abroad. Learning to operate with grace
in the business world could not be more important. Every day, poor manners
ruin deals, derail promotions, and harm customer relations.
  The Macroeconomic Effects of War Finance in the United States Lee E.
Ohanian,2018-07-04 This book, first published in 1998, presents a
quantitative investigation of the macroeconomic effects of different fiscal
and monetary policies that have been used to finance wars in the US. It
examines both positive and normative effects of historical government
policies.
  Electronic Reliability Design Handbook ,1988
  Think Bayes Allen B. Downey,2021-05-18 If you know how to program, you're
ready to tackle Bayesian statistics. With this book, you'll learn how to
solve statistical problems with Python code instead of mathematical formulas,
using discrete probability distributions rather than continuous mathematics.
Once you get the math out of the way, the Bayesian fundamentals will become
clearer and you'll begin to apply these techniques to real-world problems.
Bayesian statistical methods are becoming more common and more important, but
there aren't many resources available to help beginners. Based on
undergraduate classes taught by author Allen B. Downey, this book's
computational approach helps you get a solid start. Use your programming
skills to learn and understand Bayesian statistics Work with problems
involving estimation, prediction, decision analysis, evidence, and Bayesian
hypothesis testing Get started with simple examples, using coins, dice, and a
bowl of cookies Learn computational methods for solving real-world problems
  The Horse That Won't Go Away Thomas Heinzen,Scott Lilienfeld,Susan A.
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Nolan,2015-01-06 Can a horse really do arithmetic? For a time a great many
people thought so, enthralled by the exploits of Clever Hans, a horse that
could seemingly answer any question about mathematics, language, and music
with stomps of his hoof. Even as celebrated scientists endeavored to discover
Hans’s secret, people were perfectly comfortable believing something no
rational mind should have accepted. How is that possible? In The Horse That
Won’t Go Away, Tom Heinzen, Scott Lilienfeld, and Susan Nolan explore the
confounding story of Clever Hans and how we continue to be deceived by
beliefs for which there is no supporting logic or evidence. From Clever Hans,
to the unsupported claims that facilitated communication could allow persons
with autism to communicate, to the exaggerated fear of many parents that
their child may be kidnapped (the odds of such an event are astronomical),
the authors show just how important it is to rely on the scientific method as
we navigate our way through everyday life.
  Sustainable Winter Road Operations Xianming Shi,Liping Fu,2018-08-27 The
first and only comprehensive guide to best practices in winter road
operations Winter maintenance operations are essential to ensure the safety,
mobility, and productivity of transportation systems, especially in cold-
weather climates, and responsible agencies are continually challenged to
provide a high level of service in a fiscally and environmentally responsible
manner. Sustainable Winter Road Operations bridges the knowledge gaps,
providing the first up-to-date, authoritative, single-source overview and
guide to best practices in winter road operations that considers the triple
bottom line of sustainability. With contributions from experts in the field
from around the world, this book takes a holistic approach to the subject.
The authors address the many negative impacts on regional economies and the
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environment of poorly planned and inadequate winter road operations, and they
make a strong case for the myriad benefits of environmentally sustainable
concepts and practices. Best practice applications of materials, processes,
equipment, and associated technologies and how they can improve the
effectiveness and efficiency of winter operations, optimize materials usage,
and minimize cost, corrosion, and environmental impacts are all covered in
depth. Provides the first up-to-date, authoritative and comprehensive
overview of best practices in sustainable winter road operations currently in
use around the world Covers materials, processes, equipment, and associated
technologies for sustainable winter road operations Brings together
contributions by an international all-star team of experts with extensive
experience in designing, implementing, and managing sustainable winter road
operations Designed to bring professionals involved in transportation and
highway maintenance and control up to speed with current best practice
Sustainable Winter Road Operations is essential reading for maintenance
professionals dealing with snow and ice control operations on highways,
motorways and local roads. It is a valuable source of information and
guidance for decision makers, researchers, and engineers in transportation
engineering involved in transportation and highway maintenance. And it is an
ideal textbook for advanced-level courses in transportation engineering.
  Patton's Juggernaut: The Rolling 8-Ball 8th Tank Battalion of the 4th
Armored Division Albin F. Irzyk,2017-07-22 This is the biography, not of an
individual but of a small military unit, the 8th Tank Battalion, 4th Armored
Division (1943-1946). Combat with the German Army was the destiny of this
Battalion. Nothing in my long, full life could compare with the priceless
opportunity that I had to command the men of the 8th Tank Battalion. This is
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their story.
  Revolution and Disenchantment Fadi A. Bardawil,2020-04-10 The Arab
Revolutions that began in 2011 reignited interest in the question of theory
and practice, imbuing it with a burning political urgency. In Revolution and
Disenchantment Fadi A. Bardawil redescribes for our present how an earlier
generation of revolutionaries, the 1960s Arab New Left, addressed this
question. Bardawil excavates the long-lost archive of the Marxist
organization Socialist Lebanon and its main theorist, Waddah Charara, who
articulated answers in their political practice to fundamental issues
confronting revolutionaries worldwide: intellectuals as vectors of
revolutionary theory; political organizations as mediators of theory and
praxis; and nonemancipatory attachments as impediments to revolutionary
practice. Drawing on historical and ethnographic methods and moving beyond
familiar reception narratives of Marxist thought in the postcolony, Bardawil
engages in fieldwork in theory that analyzes how theory seduces
intellectuals, cultivates sensibilities, and authorizes political practice.
Throughout, Bardawil underscores the resonances and tensions between Arab
intellectual traditions and Western critical theory and postcolonial theory,
deftly placing intellectuals from those traditions into a much-needed
conversation.
  Rude Mechanicals A. J. Smithers,1989-01-26 In this sequel to An New
Excalibur, which examined the development of the tank during World War I and
after, Smithers examines the role played by tanks in World War II. At the
beginning of the war only the Germans and the Russians had realized the full
power of the tank. The British and the Americans were forced to try to catch
up. One difficulty was fundamentally a matter of finding the right tool for
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the right job. In the last year of the war, the Germans relied on the immense
King Tigers, which lacked speed and manoeuvrability; while the Allies were
confined to Shermans, Cromwells and Churchills, which were incapable of
making a heavyweight impact. Each side had some envy for the other.
  Soft Power Joseph S. Nye, Jr.,2009-04-28 Joseph Nye coined the term soft
power in the late 1980s. It is now used frequently—and often incorrectly—by
political leaders, editorial writers, and academics around the world. So what
is soft power? Soft power lies in the ability to attract and persuade.
Whereas hard power—the ability to coerce—grows out of a country's military or
economic might, soft power arises from the attractiveness of a country's
culture, political ideals, and policies. Hard power remains crucial in a
world of states trying to guard their independence and of non-state groups
willing to turn to violence. It forms the core of the Bush administration's
new national security strategy. But according to Nye, the neo-conservatives
who advise the president are making a major miscalculation: They focus too
heavily on using America's military power to force other nations to do our
will, and they pay too little heed to our soft power. It is soft power that
will help prevent terrorists from recruiting supporters from among the
moderate majority. And it is soft power that will help us deal with critical
global issues that require multilateral cooperation among states. That is why
it is so essential that America better understands and applies our soft
power. This book is our guide.
  Commanding the Red Army's Sherman Tanks Dmitri? Fedorovich Loza,1996-01-01
Hero of the Soviet Union Dmitriy Loza has carefully crafted his World War II
experiences with U.S.-provided Sherman tanks into a highly readable memoir.
Between the fall of 1943 and August 1945, Loza fought in the Ukraine,
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Romania, Hungary, Czechoslovakia, and Austria. He commanded a tank battalion
during much of this period and had three Shermans shot out from under him.
Loza's unit participated in such well-known combat actions as the Korsun-
Shevchenkovskiy Operation, the Jassy-Kishenev Operation, and the battles for
Budapest, Vienna, and Prague. Following the German surrender, Loza's unit was
sent to Mongolia, where it participated in the arduous trek across the Gobi
Desert to attack the Japanese Kwantung Army in Manchuria. This is the first
available detailed examination of the Red Army's exploitation of U.S. war
matiriel during World War II and one of the first genuine memoirs available
from the Russian front. Loza also provides firsthand testimony on tactical
command decisions, group objectives and how they were accomplished, and
Soviet use of combat equipment and intelligence. Only after the collapse of
the USSR and concomitant relaxing of prohibitions against publication of
materials related to the Lend-Lease Program there could this account be made
available Dmitriy Loza served as an instructor at the Frunze Academy after
the war, retiring in 1967 with the rank of colonel. He resides in Moscow.
James F. Gebhardt, now a defense contractor at Fort Leavenworth, is a Vietnam
veteran. He is the author of Blood on the Shores: Soviet Naval Commandos in
World War II.
  Normandy 1944 Niklas Zetterling,2019-12-19 A revised and updated single-
source reference book accurately detailing the German field forces employed
in Normandy in 1944 and their losses. In this book, military historian Dr.
Niklas Zetterling provides a sobering analysis of the subject matter and
debunks a number of popular myths concerning the Normandy campaign—the
effectiveness of Allied air power; the preferential treatment of Waffen-SS
formations in comparison to their army counterparts; etc. He supports his
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text with exhaustive footnoting and provides an organizational chart for most
of the formations covered in the book. Also included are numerous
organizational diagrams, charts, tables, and graphs. “A valuable reference
for anyone seriously interested in the battle for Normandy.” —The NYMAS
Review
  Pro-Poor Land Reform Saturnino Borras,2007-09-06 Using empirical case
materials from the Philippines and referring to rich experiences from
different countries historically, this book offers conceptual and practical
conclusions that have far-reaching implications for land reform throughout
the world. Examining land reform theory and practice, this book argues that
conventional practices have excluded a significant portion of land-based
production and distribution relationships, while they have inadvertently
included land transfers that do not constitute real redistributive reform. By
direct implication, this book is a critique of both mainstream market led
agrarian reform and conventional state-led land reform. It offers an
alternative perspective on how to move forward in theory and practice and
opens new paths in land policy research.
  Testimony Solomon Volkov,2021-05-04 The acclaimed classical composer
chronicles his life and work in twentieth-century Soviet Russia with the help
of a distinguished musicologist. Since the time of his death, Dmitri
Shostakovich’s place in the pantheon of twentieth-century composers has
become more commanding and more celebrated, while his musical legacy, with
all its wonderfully varied richness, is performed with increasing frequency
throughout the world. This seemingly endless surge of interest can be
attributed, at least in part, to Testimony, the powerful memoirs the ailing
compose dictated to the young Russian musicology Solomon Volkov. When
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Testimony was first published in the West in 1979, it became an international
bestseller, and was called the “book of the year” by The Times in London. The
Guardian heralded Testimony as “the most influential music book of the 20th
century.” Testimony offers a chance to reckon with the life and work of one
of history’s most lauded musical geniuses—as a man and an artist.
  Encyclopedia of Environmental Science and Engineering, Sixth Edition (Print
Version) Edward N. Ziegler,2012-06-25 The authors ... continue the pursuit of
new knowledge, calculated to bring new fruits of health, safety, and comfort
to man and his environs. The charms, as well as the subtle hazards, of the
terms ‘conservation, preservation, and ecology’ need to be crystallized so
that the public and their decision-makers practice this complex art with
clearer conception and perception than is apparent in recent bitter
confrontations. —From the Foreword to the Fourth Edition by Abel Wolman
What’s New in This Edition: New entries on environmental and occupational
toxicology, geoengineering, and lead abatement Twenty-five significantly
updated entries, including expanded discussion of water supplies and waste
water treatment, biomass and renewable energy, and international public
health issues An expanded list of acronyms and abbreviations Encyclopedia of
Environmental Science and Engineering, Sixth Edition is still the most
comprehensive, authoritative reference available in the field. This
monumental two-volume encyclopedia now includes entries on topics ranging
from acid rain, air pollution, and community health to environmental law,
instrumentation, modeling, alternative energy, radioactive waste, and water
treatment. The broad coverage includes highly specialized topics as well as
those that transcend traditional disciplinary boundaries, reflecting the
interdisciplinary skills and knowledge required by environmental researchers



12

and engineers. Featuring expert contributors representing industry, academia,
and government agencies, the encyclopedia presents fundamental concepts and
applications in environmental science and engineering. The entries are
supported by extensive figures, photographs, tables, and equations. This
sixth edition includes new material on water supplies and wastewater
treatment, biomass and renewable energy, and international public health
issues. New entries cover environmental and occupational toxicology,
geoengineering, and lead abatement. The Encyclopedia of Environmental Science
and Engineering provides a view of the field that helps readers understand,
manage, and respond to threats to the human environment. Contact us to
inquire about subscription options and print/online combination packages. US:
(Tel) 1.888.318.2367 / (email) e-reference@taylorandfrancis.com
International: (Tel) +44 (0) 20 7017 6062 / (email) online.sales@tandf.co.uk
  Lessons of the 2006 Israeli-Hezbollah War Anthony H. Cordesman,William D.
Sullivan,2007
  Network Culture Tiziana Terranova,2004-06-20 A sophisticated argument about
how the internet and communication networks impact on politics, democracy,
and identity.
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